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Barnett, Mary

From: Cindy Jetton <cindy_jetton@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 6, 2020 7:42 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

ADEQ, 
 
First, thank you for the opportunity to submit comments for Regulation 2.  
 
In setting up a numeric standard for determining water quality, this would allow for values to be set, easier to see the 
changes in the water quality, and easily made into reports and charts for scientific data for all to read.  
 
As we have all witnessed in past several years water quality has became an important issue to many. Personally, water 
quality of the Buffalo National River is extremely important to me as it is my home and community. I believe if a numeric 
standard had been in place, it would have been much easier for ADEQ to be able to explain and justify the degradation 
of the water quality of BNR.  
 
Again, thank you for the opportunity to comment. It takes ALL to improve the standards for water quality. Thank you for 
all that you do on our behalves.  
 
Cindy Jetton  


